
 

PAPUA NEW GUINEA TAXATION REVIEW (2013 – 2015) 
 

 

Open consultation forum – Madang, 4 July 2014 

As part of its commitment to engage widely, the PNG Tax Review Committee has 
commenced its series of open, regional consultation forums.  The forums will provide an 
opportunity for parties with an interest in the future of the country’s fiscal (taxation and 
non-taxation revenue) system to have their say and to learn more about the Review 
process.  The outcome of the Review will ultimately depend on the input by participants in 
the consultations across the country so as all Papua New Guineans are encouraged to be 
engaged in this process. 

The details for the Madang Forum are: 

 Date/time: 9:30 a.m – 12:00 p.m, Friday 4 July 2014 

 Location: Sana Room, Madang Resort Hotel 

The event is open to the public.  It would be appreciated if interested parties could register 
their interest with the Tax Review Secretariat before the event, either via email 
(info@taxreview.gov.pg), by phone (3253775) or by fax (3255973).  Alternatively, you can 
contact Mrs Vina Kakai at Customs Madang Office by phone (422 1559) and register your interest.   
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